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Glendale Police Make Homicide Arrest from Residential Shooting 
 

GLENDALE, AZ. –  On Friday, October 11, 2019, at approximately 10:12 A.M., Glendale 

Police received a 911 call stating a neighbor heard multiple gun shots near 6900 W. Utopia 

Road. Patrol officers arrived on-scene and located one adult male victim outside his residence. 

The victim was pronounced deceased on scene.  

 

The victim was identified as 30-year-old Michael Cameron Lee. Witnesses inside the residence 

advised the suspect was known to them and had come over uninvited and made his way inside 

their home. Lee attempted to force the suspect out of the house. The suspect shot Lee with a 

handgun and fled the scene in his vehicle. Detectives responded and assumed the investigation.  

 

Through the course of the investigation, detectives were able to quickly identify 36-year-old 

Michael “Bubba” William Ingram. On Tuesday, October 15, 2019, Ingram was arrested and 

booked on one count of second-degree homicide and possession of narcotic drugs. Photos have 

been included below of both individuals.  

 

### 

*Spanish translation available 
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Victim: Michael Lee (30yo) 

 

 
Suspect:  Michael “Bubba” Ingram (36yo) 

 


